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New Federal Law Makes The Practice Of Family Law
More Taxing

January 25, 2018 | by Gary Botwinick, Cimmerian Morgan

Tax Law Partner, Gary R. Botwinick and Family Law Partner, Cimmerian A. Morgan co-authored an

article discussing the impact the New Federal Tax law will have on the practice of family law for the

Family Law Supplement of the New Jersey Law Journal.

New Federal Law Makes the Practice of Family Law More Taxing by Gary R. Botwinick and Cimmerian

A. Morgan, New Jersey Law Journal, January 22, 2018.
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